
Dear Families,

February was a short, cold, but busy month at Fort Rouge School! We celebrated 
I Love to Read Month with activities like Stop Everything and Read, Vocabulary Day, and 
visits from guest readers. It was also Black History Month, and we took time to learn about Black history
in Canada, celebrate Black authors, and looked toward a future of true equality. Plus, we had lots of fun
learning about Festival du Voyageur, Manitoba’s annual winter festival!

In March, your child will receive their second report card. This report will show how they are doing in each
subject and how they act when they are learning. The comments will talk about your child’s Strengths,
Challenges, and Next Steps—what the student can do independently, what they do not yet know how to
do, and how we will address that during the next term. If you ever have questions about your child’s
progress, please reach out to their teacher.

Our Student-Led Conferences will take place on: March 13 (evening) & March 14 (daytime).
During these conferences, your child will share some of their learning and set goals for the final term.
Meeting times will be scheduled using the School Interviews app—watch for an email with login details,
just like we did for November’s Progress Conferences.
 
Attendance & Pick-Up Reminders
     Late Arrivals: If your child arrives after morning announcements, they must stop at the office to get    
     an Arrival Slip before going to class. This helps keep attendance accurate.
     Early Pick-Ups: If you need to pick up your child early, please come to the office, and we will call 
     their classroom.
     Classroom Interruptions: Please avoid going directly to classrooms during the day, as it can disrupt    
     learning.
     Dismissal: Teachers will dismiss students at 3:30 PM unless there is a family emergency.

 
Sincerely,
Ms. Stacie Edgar
Principal
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Join Me at 9:00 AM 
Tuesday, March 18th for

Coffee With the Principal



FRIENDLY
REMINDERS

Wednesday, April 9th is: 

International Day of Pink:
This day uses the color pink to raise 
awareness and fight against bullying, 

discrimination, homophobia, 
transphobia, and transmisogyny

 across the world.

:

There is NO SCHOOL
Friday, March 14th

for Student Led
Conferences

SPRING BREAK is:
March 31st - April4th

School Reopens:
April 7th

There are 2
Fridays with NO
SCHOOL in April:

April 11th &
April 18th



MEMORIES

Fort 
Rouge 
School

Celebrates

Festival
du

voyageur



1

9 10 11 12 13 14 15

23 24 25 26 27 28

2 3 4 5 6 7 8Day 2 Day 3 Day 4 Day 5 Day 6

Day 1 Day 2 Day 3 Day 4 Day 5

16 17 18 19 20 21 22Day 6 Day 1 Day 2 Day 3 Day 4

Day 5 Day 6 Day 1 Day 2 Day 3 29

  30 31

Handbells at
Noon

Student Led
Conferences

4-8 PM

Ukulele Club at
NoonHandbells at

Noon

Ukulele Club
at Noon

Free Food
Pick Up

Ukulele Club
at Noon

Adult Paint Class
9:15 AM

Free Food
Pick Up

Free Food
Pick Up

Free Food
Pick Up

Student Led
Conferences

9-4 PM

NO 
SCHOOL

Adult
Cooking

Class
9:15 AM

Kids in the
Kitchen

3:30 PM -
5:00 PM

Kids in the
Kitchen

3:30 PM - 5:00
PM

Kids in the
Kitchen

3:30 PM - 5 PM

Traditional
Parenting

1:15 PM - 3:15 PM

Handbells at
Noon

Coffee with
the Principal


